
 

 
 

Attention Indians, 

 

The yearbooks are finally in!  If you ordered a yearbook or would like to purchase a 

yearbook you can do so Wednesday or Thursday July 8th/9th in front of the Performing Arts 

Building off Ramon road from 9 - 11 am.  We have a limited supply of yearbooks for sale that 

will be sold on a first come first served basis for only $80 (we also have a few senior panoramic 

pictures available for $20).  Additionally, seniors will be able to pick up your diplomas and drop 

off your Chromebooks if you have not already done so.  This drive through event will ONLY 

take place from 9 – 11 am on Wednesday and Thursday July 8th and 9th.  If you do not pick 

up your yearbooks or diplomas on one of these days you will NOT be able to pick them up until 

the start of the new school year in August. 
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